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ED GAINEY 
MAYOR 
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DIRECTOR 

November 7, 2022 
 
Dear President and Members of Council: 
 
I am submitting a resolution authorizing intradepartmental transfers for the 2023 fiscal year. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the resolution, please do not hesitate to contact my office. Your 
favorable consideration is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jake Pawlak 
Director 
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